

July 16, 2018

Paul Kashmann Denver City Council 1437 Bannock Street Denver, CO

Dear Councilman Kashmann:

As police oriented organizations, we would like to take this opportunity to thank Councilman Kashmann and the members of the Denver City Council for your consideration of 18-0680. This proposed ordinance will allow city employees who lose their lives in the service of the city and fallen officer families to continue to receive health benefits for one year after the loss of their loved one.

This ordinance is critical as it will allow grieving families the necessary time in order to deal with the many changes that will come to their lives without the additional worry of immediate loss of the necessary health coverage.

Again, we greatly appreciate Councilman Kashmann bringing this forward and ask for all the council members support for this ordinance.

Sincerely,

The Denver Police Protective Association

The Denver Police Officer's Foundation

The Denver Police Foundation

The Orphan's Fund

The Denver Police Museum